
Platinum Health members can visit any 
Covid-19 vaccination site and PH will cover the costs. 

Covid-19 cases on the rise

Please remain vigilant!
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Early indications show that we’re entering a possible
fifth Covid-19 wave, and therefore it is imperative for all
Platinum Health (PH) members to remain vigilant and
protect themselves. People are also more susceptible
to pneumonia during winter months, and should they
get infected with Covid-19, they are at an even greater
risk.

Science has proven that our best defense 
against Covid-19 is to get vaccinated. 

PH therefore urges members to get vaccinated if they 
have not already done so. Members who qualify, 
should get the booster shot too, as it will provide 

them with maximum protection.


